
 
 
Purchasing Services - Temporary Location 

 
 

Announcement: 

On Monday, February 13, 2012, Purchasing Services will be temporarily moving to Craig 
Hall for several months to allow for construction on floor 34 of the Cathedral of Learning. 

We will have the same contact information (phone & fax numbers), and our mailing 
address (for outside and intra-campus mail) will remain the same. The mail will continue to 
go to the Cathedral of Learning, and it will be picked up once a day in the morning. 

If you wish to drop off your mail in person, bring it to the 2nd floor of Craig Hall (within the 
hours of 8:00am-5:00pm), to the Front Desk area. 

If you have any questions, please call 412-624-1266. 

Best Regards,  

Purchasing Services 

 

 


